
Weekly Update April 4 - 8, 2022  

School Updates 

Please ensure you go to the EK website, as well as the HWDSB website, and hit the 

“Subscribe” button so that you will receive notices as they are posted. 

 

School Parking Lot  

This is a reminder that the school parking lot is for school staff and school bus use only.  

It is not to be used by families for drop off and pick up as space is so limited.  We do 

have busses that need to be able to access the lot, and cannot be blocked.  We thank you 

for your co-operation. 

Kindergarten Registration  

Registration for kindergarten is now open!  Children born in 2018 can be registered to 

start JK in September 2022.  Please go to the HWDSB website, and complete the on-line 

registration.  Once the registration is completed, families will be contacted by the school 

for final documentation. 

 

Easter Weekend  

Please be advised that on the following dates, there will be no school: 

Good Friday:  Friday, April 15, 2022 

Easter Monday:  Monday, April 18, 2022 

Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground 

prior to that time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 
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Appointments 

Although not always possible, please try to book appointments outside of school hours.  

Students coming and going add to exposure, and we need to limit this as much as 

possible. 

 

After School Protocols 

Just a friendly reminder that once school has been released, students and parents are 

asked to quickly disperse and not gather on school property.  Due to safety concerns, 

students are not allowed to be climbing the trees on school property. 

 

 


